
 
 
 

The Essential Service Commission (ESC) has released its latest 
report on Council Compliance with the Rate Caps 2017-18.   

  
The Report was compiled by the ESC based on data provided by councils, certified by the council’s chief 
executive officer. The ESC did not independently verify the data. The Report highlighted the following: 

• Most councils were compliant with the average rate cap set for 2017-18. 
• Seventy-six councils were compliant with the average rate cap or higher cap. 
• One council was materially non-compliant with the average rate cap. 
• Two councils were immaterially non-compliant with the average rate cap. 
• Non-compliant councils each offered a statement of explanation. 
• Councils planning to introduce waste service charges in 2018-19 should consider ESC guidance 

on introducing waste service charges as outlined in the attached Rate Cap guidance for councils 
2018-19 document. 

A full report of the Compliance Report is also attached for your information. 
 
For a copy of the reports please go to our website 

 

https://www.esc.vic.gov.au/local-government/council-compliance-reports?_cldee=Ym9AdmxnYS5vcmcuYXU%3d&recipientid=contact-155f4d9b3a9ce811a9cb000d3ad1c59f-09170c0761654c6d853fd16e1c0786b2&esid=27b71a27-5aec-e811-a96b-000d3ad1c6f2
https://www.esc.vic.gov.au/local-government/council-compliance-reports
https://vlga.symphony3.com/news/2018-submissions-and-whitepapers

